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REAL WORLD 
ENGINEERING 

P ittsburgh 

Take Part in a Professional Engineering Experience 
At Carnegie Mellon University’s College of Engineering, you are getting a 
world-class engineering education, but what is engineering like off campus, 
in the “real world” and how can you connect to and build a professional 
network for your future? The Real World Engineering: Pittsburgh (RWE: 
Pittsburgh) program is designed to assist you in gathering this information. 

By participating in this experience, you will: 
have a job-shadowing experience targeted toward your career goals 

network with professionals in industry and local alumni 
strengthen your leadership skills 

learn about future opportunities 

attend an off-campus reception 

gain exposure to the city of Pittsburgh 
Program Dates: Thursday, October 18 (evening reception) and 

Friday, October 19 (all-day site visit(s)) 

This is mid-semester break, so no class will need to be missed. 

To apply, go to engineering.cmu.edu/rwe 

Applications are available August 27 and due on Monday, September 10, at 9 a.m. to Scaife 120. Accepted students will be notified by 

Monday, September 17. This program is open to all College of Engineering students. For more information, contact: 
tbonime@cmu.edu. Watch for upcoming information on spring semester RWE programs: Washington, D.C., Detroit, Boston and Silicon 
Valley. 
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